
General Committee Meeting 7 September 1915 

 

Present, Mr Parnaby presided.  

Messrs Drs Bleasdale and Ross  

Messrs C P Glazebrook, H G Hall, T F Kershaw, G Robson & Slatter 

 

Minutes of previous meeting read and confirmed. 

 

It was reported that the effort on behalf of the Serbian relief Fund had realised: 

                             Men’s Competition        3/7- 

                             Ladies’ Competition          9/6 

                             Donations                           7/6 

                                                                        4/14- 

Mr Hall offered to make it up to £5. To be forwarded. 

 

Letter read from the Royal Insurance Company offering to cover risk relating to caddies at 15% 

based on a minimum wage of £25 for each caddie on the average number of caddies employed 

during the year. 

 

It was moved that a policy be taken out on the above basis when our present Employers Liability 

Policy expires, provided that, taking the average number of caddies employed by us as 20, the 

premium be approximately £3-15 and not more. Proposal was seconded and agreed to. 

 

House Committee Report: 

 

It was decided to charge 1d for the use of each hand towel. 

It was decided to instruct Butcher to make cat ladders to protect the roofing when the window 

cleaners were at work. 

 

Green Committee. 

Decided to prepare winter greens this month 

 

Handicap Committee 

Mr Entwistle’s handicap was reduced to 22 

 

During the Winter months from October to March inclusive it was decided not to divide the 

competitors into two lots and only one spoon would be awarded. 

It was decided that in view of the exceptional conditions this year, new members might now join on 

payment of half the yearly fee, but full entrance fee. 

 

The following applicants were duly elected to membership 

Applicant Proposer Seconder 
Mr Chas Marshall E Entwistle C P Glazebrook 
Mr H Hardman Carter W Duckworth H Slatter 
Mr E S Jones F Moss T Travis 

John W Kenworthy 

 


